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PRESIDENT’S GREETING
Dear Colleagues and Friends,

I want to invite you to our upcoming meeting, graciously endowed by the esteemed 
Dr. Parviz Kambin. On Monday, April 8th, we will remember him and celebrate 
his enduring legacy.

Dr. Kambin was a Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery and established an Endowed 
Chair of Spinal Surgery at Drexel University, College of Medicine. He was recognized by the College 
of Physicians of Philadelphia and artifacts of his work have been exhibited in the Mutter Museum. Dr. 
Kambin was instrumental in the establishment of the International Society for Minimal Intervention 
in Spinal Surgery in 1988. He was elected the first president of the society in 1990. He coined the 
term “minimally invasive spinal surgery” and is credited in the Dorland’s Medical Dictionary with 
describing the “Kambin triangular working zone”

In addition to Dr. Kambin’s academic endeavours, he was an integral part of the Philadelphia medical 
community. His commitment to advancing orthopaedic care touched the lives of countless patients in 
the region, earning him a place of honour among Philadelphia’s medical luminaries.

Highlights of the evening include: 

• �Our Keynote Speaker: Dr. Han Jo Kim, a distinguished orthopaedic spine surgeon renowned for his 
expertise in spinal deformity. 

• �Networking and Collaboration: Connect with fellow members of the Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society 
and foster collaborations that will drive innovation in orthopaedic care. Share your experiences, 
exchange ideas, and build meaningful relationships within our vibrant orthopaedic community.

• �Commemorating Dr. Kambin’s Legacy: As we mark the fourth anniversary of Dr. Kambin’s passing, 
we pay tribute to his contributions to the field of orthopaedic spinal surgery. His vision, passion, and 
dedication continue to inspire us all.

Sincerely,

Jose p h
Joseph Rosenblatt DO FAOAO FAAOS

ATTENTION PROGRAM DIRECTORS AND RESIDENTS
For this academic year we are running a new contest! Whichever residency program has 
the best in-person attendance of residents (based on the percentage of total residents) 

will win a night out on the Board at a location of your choice!



RESIDENT ATTENDANCE SCOREBOARD

PROGR AM CHAIR’S REPORT

It is my pleasure to announce our speaker for the 16th Annual Parviz 
Kambin Lecture, Dr. Han Jo Kim. 

Dr. Kim is an attending spine surgeon and Professor of Orthopaedic 
Surgery at the Hospital for Special Surgery in New York City. He completed 
his orthopaedic training at HSS, at which point he moved on to his spine 
fellowship at Barnes-Jewish Hospital at Washington University in St Louis. 
He is particularly interested in cervical spine, deformity, and scoliosis 
surgery, and has also spent time overseas delivering orthopaedic care in the 

developing world. Dr. Kim was selected for the Scoliosis Research Society Travelling Fellowship 
in 2017, and has published over 200 peer-reviewed articles as well as co-authored a cervical spine 
textbook. 

As the director of the spine fellowship at HSS, Dr. Kim has a passion for education, as well as 
driving academic medicine forward. He will be speaking to the Society on the optimization of 
efficiency, safety, and resource utilization in spine surgery that may allow many procedures to be 
performed in the ambulatory setting. 

This will be a unique and thought-provoking talk that can be applied to all subspecialties of 
orthopaedics, and I look forward to seeing you there!

Christina Gutowski, MD
Cooper University Hospital
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The program with the best attendance (factoring in total number of residents) will enjoy a night out 
compliments of the Board.

CURRENT SCORES

PROGRAM TOTAL RESIDENT ATTENDEES SO FAR

Cooper 13 total Residents  21 attendees

Einstein 13 total Residents  7 attendees

Jefferson 31 total Residents  48 attendees

Penn 41 total Residents 19 attendees

PCOM 20 total Residents 64 attendees

Temple 21 total Residents 19 attendees

Keep watching for updates in the Newsletters!



UPCOMING E VENT

Sixteenth Annual Parviz Kambin Lecture 
Monday, April 8, 2024 

6:00 p.m. Buffet, 7:00 p.m. Program
“Ultra-Enhanced Recovery Pathways Applied to Adult 
Spinal Deformity Surgery – Can we move to the ASC?”

Han Jo Kim, MD
Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery at the Hospital for Special Surgery 

Price: $65 for Members and Emeritus Members • $75 for Non-members

Please register online at www.phillyortho.org 
Registration deadline Monday, April 1, 2024

Members in good standing who wish to attend via ZOOM, please email 
Executive Director Teri Wiseley at admin@phillyortho.org

RESIDENTS MAY REGISTER THROUGH 
THEIR PROGRAM COORDINATORS
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APRIL MEETING

May 13, 2024 
24th Annual Snyder/Gregg Resident Bowl

Program Facilitator — Christina Gutowski, MD



L AST CALL FOR ABSTR ACTS

RESE ARCH SYMPOSIUM

The Eleanor A. Slanga Resident Research Award
The Eleanor A. Slanga Resident Research Award, was established to recognize excellence 
in research in the discipline of Orthopaedics. The award is open to all current Orthopaedic 
residents in programs associated with the Philadelphia Orthopaedic Society. Original 
manuscripts not published prior to April 1, 2024 will be accepted for review. 

The resident must be the first author, but not necessarily the only author of the paper. It 
is expected that the resident will have primary responsibility for the literature review, 
implementation of the study and final drafting of the discussion section.

The award and stipend ($500.00) will be conferred at the Annual Resident Bowl 
on Monday, May 13, 2024.

Abstracts must be received no later than April 1, 2024 to allow adequate time for review. 
Any abstracts received after April 1, 2024 will be ineligible for consideration. 

Manuscripts should be submitted to: 
Teri Wiseley, CMM, Executive Director via email to admin@phillyortho.org 

Two copies should be submitted. 
	� One copy should have ALL INSTITUTION AND 

AUTHOR INFORMATION REDACTED. 
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The Greater Philadelphia Orthopaedics Research Symposium for Medical Students 

Friday, April 12, 2024  •  5:30pm – 8:00pm 
at Cooper University Hospital Conference Center

Medical students will enjoy an evening of poster presentations, networking, 
and Q&A with local orthopaedic faculty and residents. 

Any attendings or residents who are interested in participating should contact 
Dr. Gutowski: gutowski-christina@cooperhealth.edu for more information. 

We hope to see you there!



March Meeting Highlights
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Thank You To Our Sponsors

Smith & Nephew

Innovative Medical Products

Zimmer Biomet



DIRECTOR-AT-LARGE
Theresa Pazionis, MD
Temple Orthopaedics
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Children’s Hospital 
of Philadelphia

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT
Joshua Pahys, MD
Shriners’ Hospital 

for Children

DIRECTOR-AT-LARGE
Kathleen Maguire, MD

Children’s Hospital 
of Philadelphia

PRESIDENT
Joseph Rosenblatt, DO
St. Christopher’s Hospital 

for Children

PRESIDENT-ELECT
Eric L. Levicoff, MD

Rothman Institute

VICE PRESIDENT
Surena Namdari, MD

Rothman Institute

SECRETARY
Daniel E. Davis, MD

Rothman Institute

TREASURER
Catherine J. Fedorka, MD
Cooper University Hospital

PROGRAM CHAIR
Christina Gutowski, MD

Cooper University Hospital

PROGRAM CHAIR ELECT
Michael Messina, MD

Valley Forge Orthopaedics 
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MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
James S. Raphael, MD
Einstein Medical Center

M E E T  T H E  B OA R D
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